
Dear Chair and House Health and Government Affairs Committee Members, 

Please support HB 1358, establishing that each individual within the State has a right to confidentiality 

and privacy concerning the individual's personal medical information; prohibiting certain persons from 

adopting certain policies relating to an individual's personal medical information or requiring the release 

or revelation of an individual's personal medical information; prohibiting an employer from requesting 

or requiring the release of an individual's personal medical information under certain circumstances; 

etc. People should not be discriminated based on equal protection by constitution. 

Therefore, I am favorable to the bill HB 1358. 

Please support this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Wei Yan  

Maryland resident 

 

 

 


